
Susan B Myrick, CHESTERFIELD, MO.
As a concerned senior citizen of the St. Louis area, I am asking that the 
Spire STL Pipeline be allowed to continue to be used, beyond the emergency 
time granted.   My husband and I, along with thousands of others, would be 
negatively impacted were this pipeline to be shut down.  We feel that this 
was properly implemented, and has been properly maintained without having a 
negative ecological effect on our region.  We have weathered many storms, 
including the pandemic, and wish to remain in a safe place, and feel that the 
continuance of this pipeline is necessary for our region.  Please consider 
the damaging effect the shutdown of this pipeline would have on the many 
citizens and businesses that the pipeline provides services for, especially 
as the winter months are here.  
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